
SUFFOLK COUNTY COUNCIL (PARISH OF OULTON) (HALL LANE, WOOD LANE AND 
HOLLY HILL) (30 MPH SPEED LIMIT) ORDER 2022 

 
 
Suffolk County Council proposes to make the above-named order for Oulton under Section 

84(1) (a) and (2) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as amended. The effect of this would 

be to introduce a 30 mph speed limit on: 

  

• Holly Hill from its junction with the Wood Lane and Hall Lane for 213 metres in a 
southwesterly direction; 

• Wood Lane from its junction with Hall Lane and Holly Hill to its junction with Queens 
Highway; and, 

• Hall Lane from a point 15 metres west of its junction with the B1074 to its junction with 
Holly Hill and Wood Lane. 

 
A copy of the draft order and plans showing the road affected, together with a copy of the 

Council’s reasons for this proposal, may be seen with advance notice at the address below 

9:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. Monday – Friday; also at Oulton Broad Library, 92 Bridge Street, 

Lowestoft, NR32 3LR: 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Monday, 2:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. Tuesday 

Wednesday and Thursday; 10:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.  Friday,  2:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. Saturday 

11:00 a.m – 4:00 p.m. Sunday 

Objections and any other representations relating to these proposals, specifying the grounds 
on which they are made, must reach Andy Pearl (Suffolk County Council Legal Services) at 
the address below or at Andy.Pearl@suffolk.gov.uk not later than 29 March 2022. Please note 
that any such correspondence cannot be regarded as confidential and may be inspected by 
any interested party. 
 
 
Date: 04 March 2022 
         
 
Suffolk County Council  NIGEL INNISS  
Constantine House   Head of Legal Services 
5 Constantine Road 
IPSWICH   
IP1 2DH 
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